Hello,

I'm a resident of Oakshott court and have some concerns regarding the proposed new CCTV system. While I feel that CCTV can be useful in preventing crime, I feel the proposed scheme is grossly out of proportion for a quiet residential area. I also have concerns with the positioning of the cameras... My flat's outdoor spaces will be looked into by these proposed cameras and I am wholly against this invasion of privacy. 

I look forward to your reply,

Luke O'Donnell (100 Oakshott)

Sent from my iPhone

